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STOCK EXCHANGE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

16 August 2022 

 

Chorus names Andrew Carroll as acting Chief Financial Officer 

 

Further to the announcement on 8 April 2022 of David Collins’ resignation as Chief 

Financial Officer (CFO), David will leave Chorus on 21 August 2022. 

 

Chorus has appointed Andrew Carroll, (GM Customer & Network Operations) as acting 

CFO effective 22 August 2022. Mr Carroll will retain accountabilities for his current role 

during the interim period.  

 

Authorised by: 

 

 

 

Elaine Campbell 

Chief Corporate Officer and General Counsel 
 

ENDS 

 

For further information: 
 

Brett Jackson 

Investor Relations Manager 

Phone: +64 4 896 4039 
Mobile: +64 (27) 488 7808 

Email: brett.jackson@chorus.co.nz 
 

Steve Pettigrew 

Head of External Communications 
Mobile: +64 (27) 258 6257 
Email: steve.pettigrew@chorus.co.nz 
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